Venue Information

1.) Please park all vehicles in the upper parking lot of the yacht club.

2.) There are bathrooms and showers in the lower level of the yacht club. The Village
Center (big red building when you turn into the road to the yacht club) is a public building
that also has restrooms if needed. Please leave each area clean and be respectful of
the club grounds and property.

3.) Teams can set up anywhere on the yacht club grounds, on the beach, or in the park next
to the club. Viewing of the racing can be done from any of these places. The beach and
the park are both public spaces, so please clean up after your team.

4.) The 420’s are kept on a floating dock in the harbor. We will be shuttling sailors to and
from the dock for rigging and derigging. Boat rotations will be done from the yacht club
docks that are attached to land. The Stony Brook School has graciously allowed us to
use their boats for this event. Please treat them well.

5.) Depending on the wind direction, we may have to set the course a bit far from shore to
get good conditions. The public beach goes fairly far up the harbor, so you are welcome
to walk all the way up to help viewing if needed.



